CCIAD Spring 2017 General Town Hall Meeting

Sunday, April 23 at 1 p.m. -5 p.m.

Vella Hall at Swoboda Deaf Center (SDC)
7050 W. Belmont Rd. Chicago, IL 60634

The Chicago Chapter of the IAD (CCIAD) has marked 2017 a fresh start with new
leadership. As always, CCIAD is committed to address issues that impact the deaf

and hard of hearing individuals living in the Chicago area.

Join us for the town hall meeting, get exciting updates, meet the new leaders, and
help us define the future of CCIAD.

Who can attend? All members, current and expired, from city of Chicago or
suburbs. All ages welcome. Meeting location has parking and is transit friendly!

After the town hall meeting, we will have a social event near SDC. More details
coming soon!

See you there!



